
Service Learning 

Program, Snow 

College English 

Department, and 

Granary Art Center. 

The History of 

the Book Event 

Saturday, April 23         

1:00 pm - 4:00 pm  

Granary Art Center 

Have you ever 

wondered where 

books come from? 

The History of the 

Book is an exciting 

journey that you can 

come be a part of.  

Clay tablets, quill pens, 

paper making... join us 

for displays, demos, 

and activities for 

children and families 

and learn more about 

books! 

The event is sponsored 

by Snow College's 

History of the Book 

Honors Course, Snow 

College Civic 

Engagement and 

Ephraim Elementary Kindergarten Registration 
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CALENDAR  
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City Council 

Meetings: 

 

 APR 20, 6:00 PM 

 

For a schedule of 

Board and 

Commission Meeting 

Times, please    

contact the City 

offices. 

CITY INFO 
 

City Office Hours: 

M-F  8 am to 5 pm 

 

Phone:  283-4631 

 

Web:  ephraimcity.org 

 

Facebook:                    

‘Like” Ephraim City 

 

Twitter:                            

Follow@ephraimcity Library News 

 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 13th  

                9:00 am - 2:00 pm 
 

Students registering for Kindergarten must be 5 years old on or before   

September 1, 2016. 
 

Call Ephraim Elementary @ 283- 4171 to have your child added to the       

2016-2017 Kindergarten list.  
 

Please bring your child to registration with you, along with  

your child’s birth certificate & immunization record.  

Story Hour 

Tuesday & Thursday 

11:15 am 
 

The Library is looking for adult 

volunteers to 

help with the 

Summer 

Reading 

program. 

Please call 

the library at 283-4544 for details!  

Miss Ephraim 

The Miss Ephraim 

Scholarship Pageant is 

scheduled to be held  at 

the Eccles Center on 

May 7th  

at 7:00  

pm.  



"FROM CONCEPT TO 

COMPLETION" 

In its 6th year, "Write Here in 

Ephraim" is Central Utah's 

PREMIER, AFFORDABLE writing 

conference For PROFESSIONAL 

WRITING instruction AND 

opportunities for up-and-

coming writers to gain new 

skills and encouragement for 

their craft. 

Write Here in Ephraim 
Writing Conference 

be a late fee assessed.  

Final registration closes 

on April 19. As you sign 

up your child, please 

note when the Field Day 

will be held. If your child 

can’t be at the Field Day, 

we as coaches and 

Recreation Director, will 

place your child on a 

team. Baseball & Softball 

games will start on May 2, 

2016. 

Any questions concern 

any of these programs 

may be directed to Phillip 

Murray at 435-851-3954 

or e-mail at 

phil.murray@gmail.com. 

Ephraim City Recreation 
Track & Field/Baseball & Softball 

start on Monday, April 

11, and the first meet is 

Wednesday, April 28, in 

Fillmore. We will have a 

coach’s meeting on April 

4, at Manti High School. 

Baseball & Softball 

signups are ongoing until 

Friday, April 15, 2016, 

after that date there will 
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SENIOR CENTER  

SCHEDULE 
 

Apr    7   Lions Club Meeting 

Apr  11  DUP Meeting 

Apr  21  Board Meeting 9 am   

                Potluck Luncheon at   

                Noon  $2.50  (Ham) 
 

Apr  25  Soup & Bread $2.50  

                Followed by BINGO 
   

FOR DETAILS OR      

BLDG. RENTALS CALL   

283-6310 or 283-6666  

 

Register early for a           

free lunch! 

Visit: 

Writehereinephraim.com 

Ephraim City Recreation 

is offering the following 

programs:  Track & Field, 

and Baseball & Softball. 

Track & Field registration 

will end on Saturday, 

April 2, 2016.  If you sign 

up after that date, a 

$10.00 late fee will be 

added. Track & Field will 

Ephraim City Recreation 
Field Workers and Umpires Wanted  

The Recreation 

Department is seeking 

Field Workers for the 

Baseball Complex. 

Applicants must be 16 

years old, have a valid 

driver license and be 

able to lift 50 lbs or more. 

Applicants must also 

have a good work 

attitude and work ethic. 

The position has varying 

hours during the day, 

evenings and Saturdays. 

Responsibilities include 

the following: Prep and 

field cleanup, clean 

restrooms, sweep 

dugouts, weed fence 

lines, and other duties as 

assigned. Must be able to 

be on call in case of rain. 

Some tournament work 

runs into the late evening 

or early morning. Work 

could start as early as 

5:00 a.m. during a 

tournament weekend.   

Umpires for Baseball or 

Softball games: if you are 

15 or older, we need 

individuals who are 

willing to umpire behind 

the plate and on the 

bases. This job runs 

evenings, Monday thru 

Thursday, starting at 4:30 

p.m. to as late as 11:00 

p.m. or later and could 

involve some weekends. 

During the month of July 

we will have accelerated 

softball and baseball 

teams playing Monday 

thru Friday evenings. 

Games will start May 2, 

2016 and run until the 

first part of August.    

Applications for either 

position may be obtained 

at the City offices.  


